City of Albuquerque

P.0. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

ALBUQUERQUE

NEWV  MEXICO

February 8, 2000

Larry Stroup
5343 Wyoming NE, Suite 4

Albuquerque, New Mexico 87109

RE: The Aerie at High Desert (Drainage File E23/D3G)

Dear Mr. Stroup:
This letter is in response to your request of December 6, 1999 to modify two catch basins in the
above referenced subdivision. It appears that this modification will be acceptable since the inlet

capacities will not change.

Please contact City Storm Drainage Maintenance at 291-6214 for a final inspection when the
construction 1s complete.

If you have any questions, or if I may be of further assistance to you, please call me at 924-3982.

Sincerely,

Susan M. Calon@%?&

City/County Floodplain Administrator

C: . Diane Hoelzer, P.E., Mark Goodwin & Associates

Glenn Jurgensen, City Storm Drainage Maintenance
File

THE CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE |S AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY/REASONABLE ACCOMMODATION EMPLOYER
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